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Executive Summary 

1. Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission (Commission) runs a quarterly survey (Kiwis Count) 
to measure trust and confidence of New Zealanders in the Public Service. Most New Zealanders 

trust the Public Service based on their own experiences with government agencies.  

 Recommended Action 

We recommend that you: 

a Note the contents of this report including the latest Kiwis Count results and an update on the 
changes in the survey. 

b Agree that the Commission release this briefing in full once it has been considered by you.  

Agree/disagree. 

 

 

 

 

Hon Andrew Little      
Minister for the Public Service 

Trust and confidence update July 2023  
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14. As part of these recommendations, the OECD suggested measuring drivers of trust in Kiwis Count as well 

as increasing the sample size..  

 

15. New questions on drivers of trust have now been trialled, in line with the OECD recommendations. The 

OECD framework on drivers of public trust focusses on responsiveness, reliability, openness, integrity, 

and fairness. Our Public Service Act values overlap with the OECD drivers, so we also developed new 

questions that would help us assess how well these values are being embedded. 

 

16. We are in the process of analysing the results from this pilot, and plan to implement changes to the Kiwis 

Count survey in the September quarter. The sample size for Kiwis Count has also been doubled, to 2,000 

people per quarter. 

 

17. At the request of the Ministry for Ethnic Communities, we are now including Middle Eastern, Latin 

American, and African (MELAA) communities as a part of our sample frame of participants and in our 

reporting.  

OECD Multi-national Trust Survey 

18. The Commission has funded New Zealand’s participation in the second round of the OECD Trust Survey. 

This survey will provide insights into how New Zealand compares internationally on a range of measures 

of citizen satisfaction with government services. The OECD is expected to run the survey in late October, 

with results published in mid-2024. 

Next Steps 

19. The Kiwis Count quarterly results will be released on the Commission’s website on 27 July 2023. We 

will work with your office if you require further information on the survey results. 

20. The updated survey will be implemented in the September 2023 quarter.  

 




